MINUTES OF THE WORKSHOP FOR THE JOINT CITY / COUNTY / PORT ST.
JOE PORT AUTHORITY MEETING OF THE BOARD OF CITY COMMISSIONERS
FOR THE CITY OF PORT ST. JOE, FLORIDA, THE GULF COUNTY BOARD OF
COUNTY COMMISSIONERS AND PORT ST. JOE PORT AUTHORITY HELD IN
THE GULF COUNTY EMERGENCY OPERATIONS CENTER BUILDING ON June
11, 2014, at 10:00 A.M.

The following were present. Mayor Magidson, Commissioners Buzzett, Patterson and Thursbay. City
Manager Jim Anderson, Attorney Tom Gibson and City Clerk Charlotte Pierce were also present.
Representing the Gulf County Board of County Commissioners were Commission Chairman McDaniel
and Commissioners McLemore, Bryan, Smiley and Yeager. County Administrator Don Butler, Attorney
Jeremy Novak, Staff Joe Danford, Towan Kopinsky and Karri Summers were also present. Port St. Joe
Port Authority Chairman Leonard Costin, and members Jason Shoaf, Eugene Raffield and Jessica Rish
also attended.

Port St. Joe Port Authority Chairman Leonard Costin welcomed those attending to the meeting and
shared that all port systems are on “go” and he anticipates 2015 will be the landing period.

Tommy Pitts P. E., former Port Authority Director and currently an engineer with Hatch Mont McDonald,
briefed everyone on the current port status, noted the change in direction by the St. Joe Company and
shared information on partners of the port and the export opportunities.

A brief question and answer period followed.

Jim Brooks of Opportunity Florida and Ed Chatwood of Florida DOT shared updates on the port project
and projections.

Chairman Costin adjourned the meeting at 10:47 A. M.
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